
 

 

 

 

Key Dates for Parents/Carers 

Wednesday 14th July - Parents meet the teacher day online (3.30pm - 4.30pm)  
Thursday 15th July - Year 2, 3 & 4 Sports day  
Friday 16th July - Year 6 production for staff (4.00pm - 5.30pm)  
Monday 19th July - EYFS & Year 1 Sports day & end of term (Nursery AM & Year 1 finish school 
at 11.30am, Nursery PM finish at normal time 3.15pm)  
Tuesday 20th July - Year 2, 3 & 4 end of term (finish school at 11.30am)  
Wednesday 21st July - Year 5 & 6 Sports day & end of term (finish school at 11.30am)  

 

Important Information 

Dear Parents, Guardians & Carers,  

 

I hope you all had a lovely weekend despite the unfortunate results of yesterday’s Euro 2020 

match! What we must learn from this is that it is all about taking part that counts and learning 

from mistakes to become even bigger and better. 

 

Not long left now until the much-anticipated summer holidays. Please can I ask that you remind 

children to wear their PE kits on their designated sports days (as mentioned above). 

 

Another thing I would like to mention is for parents not to bring in any cakes or sweets for pupils’ 

birthdays. When it is your child’s birthday, they are allowed to wear their own clothes into school. 

 

Last week, Year 6 had their disco and it was great! The children and staff thoroughly enjoyed the 

night and it was great to see everyone letting loose on the dancefloor. This week we will be having 

our end of year assembly and the Year 6 production for staff which we are all very excited for! 

The Year 6's have been working incredibly hard and we are all so very proud of them. 

 

I wish you all a great week ahead! 

 

Miss Mehat 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer Newsletter  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Awards & Honours  

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Key Messages & Reminders 

Squid Accounts 
Reminder to all parents to ensure there is enough money on your children’s lunch account to pay 
for their meals until the end of term (especially important for Year 6 leavers). 
Front Office Team 
 
The Expressions Festival  
The expressions festival is two days of activity-packed sessions for children to try new things, 
discover their hidden talents and have fun. It is a safe space away from screens to nurture 
children’s mental wellbeing after the pressures of lockdown. 
Each day has a series of “playshops” designed as taster sessions for children to try a new activity 
and learn a new skill.   
 
The project is sponsored by the Slough Hub, a community organisation, that promotes unique 
after-school activities to help children build confidence, encourage social interaction and most 
importantly have FUN!  
 
If your child is entitled to free school meals, please send an email to contact@thesloughhub.org to 
get a discount code. 
The Slough Hub  
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From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary School, 

we wish you a great week ahead! 


